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06.11.2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
On Friday 15th November, we will be celebrating Children In Need at Nursery.  Children are 

welcome to wear something spotty or bright clothing if they would like. 

 

This year Pusdey bear will be joined by Peppa Pig to fund raise to support children. We will 

be having lots of fun in Nursery which will include: 

 The children searching for 10 Pudsey Bears hiding in the garden. 

 Making and eating Pudsey Bear cakes/biscuits. 

 Playing with yellow and spotty resources and activities. 

 Taking part in dough disco 

 Dancing and singing to the Piggle Wiggle song. 

 

If you would like to make a donation to the Children in Need charity, there will be buckets for 

a collection at the Nursery door at the beginning and end of sessions.   

 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Phillips 
Lead Teacher/SENDCO 
 
  

 

 

 

 

  


